
                                

                                  Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday April 8, 2024  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by John Hass. Present were John Hass, 

Bryan Hathaway, Tim Swanson, Brenda Springer, Tom Anderson, Gary Larson, Justin 

Anderson, Brad Slawson, and Kathy Sauvagagne. All rose and pledged allegiance to the flag.  

      The minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved. The motion was made by 

Bryan Hathaway and seconded by Tim Swanson. 

      Brad Slawson, representing Bradford Pub and Grub, requested approval of a liquor 

license. Bryan Hathaway moved to approve. Tim Swanson seconded, and the motion passed 

unanimously.  

      There was discussion of a utility easement on the Wallace property in section 35. 

      There were no sealed bids to open. 

      It was decided a parking lot plan should be developed and a blueprint be obtained for a 

possible addition to the town hall. 

      Brenda Springer presented the treasurer’s report. Bryan Hathaway moved to approve and 

pay the claims. Tim Swanson seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. 

      After discussion, Bryan Hathaway moved to place $150,000.00 in a CD and $500,000.00 

in the money market. The money would be moved from the checking account. Tim Swanson 

seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. 

      The supervisors were not in favor of the zoning requests from Josh Riddell and Craig 

Wright. Tom will notify zoning. 

      There was discussion concerning the levies of other county townships. 

      We adjourned at 8:15 p.m. The motion was made by Bryan Hathaway and seconded by 

Tim Swanson. 

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

                                                                                                           Thomas L. Anderson, clerk 

                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 



 

   

 

 

 


